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RICO CONTINUES MILITARY SUPPORT THROUGH U.S NAVY 

LIFT TRUCK CONTRACT 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

(February 2015 – Medina, Ohio)  RICO Manufacturing continues to support U.S. Troops by 

supplying shipboard certified electric pallet trucks for the U.S Navy. 

Rico has been selected as the sole provider of shipboard lift trucks to be used on the U.S 

Navy’s combat ships. The contract continues to compliment the company’s long-standing 

relationship with the military. 

The shipboard pallet trucks are EE rated and are built to handle ordnance and ship stores. The 

vehicles are designed to withstand turbulent wind and seas and Grade-A shock which may 

occur during wartime service due to effects of nuclear or conventional weapons. Quality is never 

compromised and unmatched reliability and safety are always maintained. 

“We are very proud that our engineering team was selected by a lead naval architect for this 

type of project,” says company President Steve Shuck. “This exciting and indefinite contract for 

the company confirms that our engineering and design talents really are the best of the best.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All U.S Navy shipboard material handling equipment is required to pass a most extreme series 

of First Article Tests prior to being placed into the service. Rico’s lift trucks are subjected to and 

pass each and every time. 

 

Rico Manufacturing is proud to be fabricators of the world’s finest specialty lift trucks. RICO has pioneered the design, development 

and manufacture of specialized lift trucks with capacities ranging from 1,000 to more than 400,000 lbs. RICO’s diverse customer 

base includes the industrial, military and commercial markets. For more information contact (330) 723-4050  or visit 

www.RicoEquipment.com 
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